From: Khoo, Kong [mailto:KKhoo@bccancer.bc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 8:28 PM

To: Sylvie Dupont

Subject: Recent PMPRB meeting Sept 12

Importance: High

Thank you for the opportunity to attend the PMPRB meeting Sept 12 in Ottawa to highlight some of the issues/ priorities for excessive drug pricing.

I think you have a wealth of information from other countries/ jurisdictions and even differential drug pricing/costs within Canada. Sharing this information publically will be an important service for Canadians, as many cancer leaders, provincial cancer agencies, health care payers, governments, and the public become increasingly engaged in advocacy trying to get access to expensive drug treatments for their illness. Cancer patients will be at the fore front of this I believe because of the many emerging new treatments and the potentially life threatening nature of their illness.

My travel to the meeting was covered separately as I also attended a TPD - Scientific Advisory Committee meeting September in Ottawa staying at the Lord Elgin.

However I do have one night accomodation (at government rate at the Capitol Hill Suites Sept 12) and some incidental/meal expenses. I didn't get an expnse submission form. Is it possible to send one so I can submit the expenses?

Yours sincerely,

Kong Khoo, MD FRCPC Vice Chair, Cancer Advocacy Coalition of Canada www.canceradcocacy.ca

Medical Oncology, BC Cancer Agency - Centre for the Southern Interior 399 Royal Ave
Kelowna, BC V1Y 5L3
Office (250) 712-3905
Fax (250) 712-3911
Cell (250) 869-6162
Home (250) 768-5158
EMail: kkhoo@bccancer.bc.ca